Willow Homes Association
Board of Directors Meeting

September 25, 2014

Present: Michelle, Matt, Rick, Tom, Scott, Tammy and Jeff
Absent: Linda, Matt V.
President report: Michelle

Status of Liens: 7 new liens established

Ford Road entrance updates complete

Possible grant money from Canton Twp. available to help-repair roadway at Ford Road entrance.
2015 Budget approved - unanimous

Treasurer report:  Matt

Duesstatus:  Total number of unpaid homes currently - 57

New Business:

Laurel Woods Park — New apartment owners contacted us with the interest in the possibly
partnering up with WHA for improvements on the large park. The Association Board has begun
investigating cost-effective options available, with the intention of writing a proposal to the apartment
owners for work to begin in the Spring/ Summer 2015,



